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Sustainable Audubon Meeting Agenda for January 3, 2024 

Potential attendees: Stacey Behm (SB), Aimee Bentley (AB), Ann Gillespie (AG), Cheryl 
Hauske (CH), Diane Herbert (DH), Chris Herz (CH2), Robert Jakubowski (RJ), Jeanne Mugler 
(JM), Darren Norgrum (DN), Sandy Perchetti (SP), Elizabeth Quinn (EQ), Regina Richards 
(RR), and Terry Sugihara (TS)

1. The usual Sustainable Audubon (SA) meeting will be preceded by a public hearing on the 
draft Community Energy Program plan developed under a Borough of Audubon contract 
with Act Engineering and with input from various Borough entities.  If the public hearing 
runs long, the SA meeting may need to be postponed to February 7, 2024.  

2. The public hearing is proposed to be comprised of the following:

a. Introduction
b. Summary/description of the Community Energy Program plan
c. Public input  

3. The SA meeting will likely be abbreviated in any event.  The bulk of the SA meeting 
content has already been detailed in the circulated SA meeting summary for December 6, 
2023.  The purpose of the SA meeting would be to identify and/or potentially resolve any 
issues that may be time-critical to the future plans of SA.  

4. The next SA meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 7, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Audubon Senior Center (or in a location to be determined if construction is still ongoing 
at the Audubon Senior Center).  


